Canada-Newfoundland Infrastructure Program
Programme d’Infrastructures Canada-Terre-Neuve

To: All Engineering Consultants
Re: Tenders for Canada/NL Infrastructure Program
Date: June 8, 2004

In order to assist the Federal/Provincial Management Committee with the implementation and
monitoring of infrastructure projects, I would appreciate your forwarding a copy of the following
tender documents to Mr. John Rankin, P. Eng., Account Manager, Atlantic Canada Opportunities
Agency, The John Cabot Building, 10 Barter's Hill, 11th Floor, P.O. Box 1060, Station C, St. John's,
NL AI1C 5MS; for all future projects:

1) drawings (including site plan)
2) detailed cost estimate
3) description of work (normally included in tender documents)

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

| WAYNE CHURCHILL, P. ENG.,
Assistant Deputy Minister
Engineering Services Division

cc: Mr. J. Rankin, P. Eng.
ce: Mr. R. Newhook, P. Eng.
cc: Regional Engineers
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